
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/30/2016 11:18:49 AM
Subject: Thursday at 1

Nicole,
 
Director Hall and I are meeting Thursday at 1 in the conference room.  The Governor asked me to address the Rabon’s 
concerns with the Director so the Director can review and then set a meeting with the Governor to discuss.
 
Governor Haley asked that I notify her of our meeting time so that if she was here she could stop in and say hi to 
Director Hall.
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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